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Rear Admiral Carl F¥. Espe, USN
rector of Naval Intelligence
OP NAV (32)

Room 5C 572, The Pentagon
i“lﬁhm‘tc’n 25, Ds Co

Dear Admiral Espes
Commander Nathaniel D. MeClure, USN, recently

 completed the Basic Intelligence Course conducted by the
Agency's Office of Training. I am pleased to inform you

that Commander McClure's record in the course was a highly

satisfactory one. He followed the subject matter with

glose attertion, and he completed all assigrments required

of the training group.

T hope that Commander McClure derived benefits from

the course that will make him a more useful officer in
your organization,

Sincerely yours,

/s) w3
MATTHEW BAIRD
Y pirector of Training
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